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The Honorable Lisa Jackson
Administrator
Environmental Protection Agency
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue NW
Washington DC, 20460

Dear Administrator Jackson:

One of the top priorities of the Committee on Energy and Commerce is to pass

comprehensive climate change legislation. To facilitate this effort, we are requesting technical
assistance from the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA). In particular, we request that EPA
estimate the economic impacts of our draft legislation as it is developed. EPA's analysis of the
draft legislation would prove useful to us and other members of the House as we craft measures

to combat global climate change.

W'e ask that EPA begin this process by meeting with our staff to discuss the parameters,

methods, and duration of the analysis. Please call AlexandraTeitz, Lorie Schmidt or Joel
Beauvais at (202) 225-4407.

Sincerely,

Subcommittee on Energy and
Environment


